
Dear parents,

Your child has taken part in Ukulele lessons this term. We would like to offer some
free tuition for them, to continue developing their musical skills.
The tuition will take place during school hours for 10 weeks in the Spring Term.
These sessions will be ten 20 minute lessons 1:1.
If you would like to take advantage of this offer then please see the information on
the next page.

If you need any help with this then please see Miss Reid.

Emily Reid
Assistant Head Teacher
ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk



​​‘Next Steps’ Instrumental Lesson Programme

Our ‘Next Steps’ scheme has been specially designed
for pupils who have recently completed a whole class
instrumental programme in school, to give them the opportunity to continue their instrumental
learning journey.

Children signed up to the programme will receive:

A free individual 20-minute lesson with an instrument of their choice. (Ukuleles provided

by school)
Free weekly access to an Edsential ensemble, including music theory classes.

Made possible through funding secured by Edsential from Arts Council England, this free programme
is being offered exclusively to those schools taking part in a First Access project this term in order to
initiate music tuition in school and would usually cost parents £145.

How parents apply:

> Log on to the Edsential Music Portal: www.edsential.com/paritor (Parents may need to sign in or

create an account)

> Select the school’s name, the child’s instrument of choice, and the ‘20-minute individual
lesson’ option

> Follow the registration process

> Payment – parents must tick ‘remission’ and select ‘Next Steps Instrumental Lessons’ –
this will ensure that the 100% lesson remission is applied to the cost of the lesson

> Once checkout is complete, parents will be sent an email to confirm their successful
registration.

It is our hope that ‘Next Steps’ will support as many young people as possible. But parents will need
to hurry, spaces are very limited and will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

If schools or parents have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact music@edsential.co.uk or
call 0151 541 2170.

http://www.edsential.com/paritor/

